
YOUR SAFETY AND COMFORT IS VERY IMPORTANT TO US

As a guest of Park Vista, a DoubleTree by Hilton
your safety and security are our highest priority.

We remain vigilant to ensure a healthy and clean environment.

We have a comprehensive plan in place for COVID-19 and are strictly following 
guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), World Health Organization 

(WHO) alongside local government authorities.
In addition to the high cleanliness standards already in place, to combat the 
spread of COVID-19, we have taken additional precautionary measures, not 

limited to, but including:

• COVID-19 training for on-property team members

• Increased sanitation efforts, including the use of disinfectant products 

approved by EPA (Environmental Protection Agency) specifically for use 

against emerging viral pathogens for ongoing cleaning of guest rooms, 

public spaces, gyms and meeting rooms.

• Increased schedule of cleanings, paying particular attention to high-touch 

areas such as door knobs, elevator buttons, hand rails, restrooms, etc.

• We have removed the furniture from inside the pool area so as to provide 

fewer contact surfaces

• Hand-sanitizer available in lobby and public areas

We ask for your support and understanding regarding the following efforts:

✓ We ask that you do your part to responsibly self distance yourself from those 

who are not your family

✓ Please wash your hands often, especially after using the restrooms, sneezing or 

coughing

✓ The CDC encourages the use of face coverings when in close proximity with 

others; however, those wearing face coverings should not wear them in the 

water, as doing so could make it difficult to breathe

✓ If you do not feel well or have been exposed to COVID-19 please refrain from 

using the pool and follow the instruction of the CDC Guidelines, which may be 

found on www.cdc.gov


